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REFERENCE: 

 [*1]  4021(b)(2) Plans Covered.  Government Plans 

OPINION: 

 The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the status of your request for a determination of the coverage status

of the * * * 

The Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation is actively considering the scope of the Government Plan exclusion,

which may be applicable to your plan.  But our views must be coordinated with those of the Department of Labor and

the Internal Revenue Service, since those agencies are responsible for administering Titles I and II of the Pension Reform

Act, and both of those titles have similar exclusions.  That coordination is now underway.  As soon as it is completed,

we will answer your inquiry. 

We regret any inconvenience caused by the  inevitable delay in responding substantively to your inquiry. 

Henry Rose 

General Counsel 
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